
Monsters in the Classroom: 

Latin and Greek at primary school 

This international conference is dedicated to the teaching of Latin and Ancient Greek at     

Primary school, with talks and discussions by practitioners from Belgium, France, Germany, 

Greece, Italy, The Netherlands, the United Kingdom, and the United States. 

We invite teachers and students from all levels of education and other interested parties 

from any country to join the discussions on organization, pedagogy, and inclusivity. 

Conference language: English. Simultaneous translation into French available. 

 

When: 26 January 2022 from 2 to 6pm Central European Time 

Where: online. The link will be shared after registration. 

Programme and registration: https://www.oudegriekenjongehelden.ugent.be/conference/  

Contact: Evelien Bracke (evelien.bracke@ugent.be), Steve Hunt (sch43@cam.ac.uk) or 

Lidewij van Gils (l.w..vangils@uva.nl) 

https://www.oudegriekenjongehelden.ugent.be/conference/

